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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	□
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	X
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Martin Bierbaum, Director of Municipal Land Use Center (bierbaum@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Andrew Mathe, Student Government Association (mathe@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Colleen Perry, Assistant Director f Career Services (cperry@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Meagan Terry, Student Government Associations (terry4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
26 August 2008
Time:  
3:00 p.m. — 4:30 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203

	Meeting Minutes


n By
	

	I.   Minutes were approved as read.
	M. Horst

	II. Travel offsets were discussed.  It was decided that by next week a proposal of ideas of carbon offset purchases and certification documents be made ready to bring to the President for her choice and recommendation.
     W. Fatton spoke to Gabe Nathanson from NJMFA regarding purchasing carbon offsets.  They are in the process of developing a program and looking into purchasing offsets in the future through low income housing.

     L. Winyard reminded the committee to beware of purchasing offsets that include a financial liability if the offsets are not produced.
	M. Terry

C. Elderkin

	III.  RFP-Deadline to receive the RFP’s for the Climate Neutrality Study was pushed back until Sept. 5, 2008 to be ready for the December Board of Trustees meeting. Eight additional vendors were sent the RFPs.
       Food Digester—W. Fatton shared with the committee information about Nick Smith Sebasto’s visit to the College.  Dr. Steve Klug from Biology has invited him on campus and it was thought to combine that visit with a visit to the committee to discuss the food digester and its feasibility for TCNJ. W. Fatton is trying to secure the date. 

      Website—It was reported that the PCCC website will be linked to the following:

                       Environmental Concentration 

                       Recycling 

                       Water Watch 

                      RISE

                      Roots and Shoots

     Anemometer- K. Dewey reported that Dr.Grega, C. Heuring, and Pat Coleman-Boatwright will be meeting to discuss zoning, permits, and public relations involving the installation of the anemometers.
	W. Fatton

M. Terry

K. Dewey

	III.   Subcommittee—Recycling—it was suggested that an assessment of all 61 buildings be conducted by student volunteers.  This could be done as and Independent Study for credit. Diane Bates, faculty member will be contacted as a possible source.
         It was suggested that the Signal run “Green Facts” on a regular basis.  The committee is asking for funds to run the ads.

        L. Winyard consented to writing an article to get the message out to conserve energy.  The committee thought that a “green” column could be written and submitted to the Signal also on a regular basis, as long as each writer has final review.
       Community Fest--Green for Halloween—It was suggested that the PCCC have a table at this event and include campus organizations (i.e. RISE, Water Watch). Ideas were to buy and distribute magnets, develop a checklist to distribute to visitors regarding living green, vendor guidelines (use paper not plastic, etc.), and  “Green Team” explaining what you can and cannot recycle.
       Co-Gen Tour- to be scheduled in winter due to the intense heat in the area.
	C. Perry

C. Perry

L. Winyard

C. Perry

L. Winyard

	IV.    Next meeting – September 9, 2008     ASB 203       3:00pm-4:30pm
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